
Appendix C

Individual Response to Consultation

Respondent

Issued on behalf of Dwr Y Felin Comprehensive School

The only comment we would make is that we are disappointed that the dates have been published 
in a traditional manner and that there hasn’t been an alternative schedule which looks at different 
models. Isn’t this the time to conduct a consultation for looking at a new model of school term times 
for 2023/24 especially in light of the discussions that have taken place during 2020-21 (Covid)?


